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Dear Parents/Guardians,
[bookmark: _GoBack] The Saint Clair Area Elementary/Middle School Wellness Committee continues to recognize the utmost importance of promoting positive actions while supporting the ongoing health and wellness for our entire school community.  Effective immediately, the practice of supplying outside food or drinks (homemade or purchased) for shared celebrations will need to be discontinued.  In light of the prevailing health pandemic as well as the increasing incidences of food intolerances and potentially life threatening allergies we can no longer safely allow outside food items brought into the classrooms.  
There are now opportunities for our families to preorder and purchase several healthy snacks and treat options directly with our cafeteria for those interested in hosting a classroom celebration. . Please refer to our Saint Clair webpage or contact Mrs. Kim Wilson, Director of Food Services at (570) 429-2716 extension 206 or email:Wilson@saintclairsd.org  for additional items, supplies and pricing. We appreciate your anticipated cooperation and welcome you to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for assisting us to ensure the health and safety of all of our students. 


Mrs. Michele M Turnitza, RN BSN NCSN
Certified School Nurse
(570) 429-2716 extension 207 or turnitza@saintclairsd.org
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